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Last Sessions of the Year 

Our final Saturday session (Danceboogiefit 1.45-2.30 pm, followed by our Christmas Party) will be 

on 7th December. The Adult Multi-Sports Session on Sunday 1-4 pm will be running on 15th 

December. We will not be running sessions on Sunday 8th December due to the Glasgow Santa 

Dash, nor Saturday 14th December due to the pantomime trip (see below).  

Normal sessions resume on the weekend of 11th/12th January 2025. 

Santa Dash 2024 

A group of participants and families will be 

taking part in the annual Santa Dash at 

Glasgow Green, organised by the Beatson 

Charity, on Sunday 8th December.   

 

You can sponsor our team at: 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/the-

aces-santa-dash-2024 

and help to raise funds for our events and 

activities. 

 

Social Fun Events 

Remember our trip to see Mother Goose, 

performed by the Antonine Theatre Group at 

the Fort Theatre in Bishopbriggs, on Saturday 

14th December at 1pm.  

 

 

 

And get your outfits ready for the Christmas 

Party on Saturday 7th December 2.30-4.30pm  

 

Sponsorships: 

The Sporting Aces would like to say a massive thank you to CODA Estates for their ongoing 

sponsorship. 

If you are a local business who would like to hear more about our new sponsorship scheme, then 

please email office.thesportingaces@yahoo.com 
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Meet Yazdun 

 

Hello everyone! 

My name is Yazdun, and I am a new volunteer at The Sporting Aces where I began in September 

2024. I am 21 years old, and I started volunteering at this organization to contribute to my local 

community, help young people overcome physical and mental challenges, and build up experience 

for my career. 

I am very fortunate to have been welcomed so warmly both by the lovely coaches and volunteers 

and the amazing participants at this organization. I am extremely enjoying my time volunteering 

here where I get to socialize and learn about the players – their interests, hobbies, and passions – 

and assist them in activities where their successes bring me joy. I am also grateful for The Sporting 

Aces to have given me the opportunity to develop my own skills involving communication and 

teaching, and overall build greater confidence within myself. I look forward to continuing attending 

these sessions and connecting with the players every week! 

I have recently graduated from the University of Strathclyde where I studied Computing and 

Electronic Systems. I consider myself an active person as I thoroughly enjoy exercise and sports 

such as basketball, boxing, and swimming. In my spare time, I like to learn and practise Japanese, 

which I began learning as I have an interest in continuing my career there. I also enjoy reading, 

developing my programming skills, and video-editing. Socializing with friends is also important to 

me as it creates life lasting memories, whether it’s going out for a meal, working out in the gym, or 

going on road trips and long drives.  


